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DUPLICATE LETTER 

Governor Ted Strickland 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 4315-6108 

-and-

Hon. Alan R. Schriber, Chairman 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Sirs: 

I am a concerned citizen of Chardon and my husband and I live at a condo complex off 
South Street (Hwy. 44 S) Our deck faces the bike trail and in fact we can see the cyclists, 
walkers, etc. and hear their voices. We are totally against the construction of the 
transmission line. Our property values will plummet I am sure and the resale value of 
our condo will drop drastically also. 

We don't want to view an ugly 138 kV transmission line nor do we want to live close to 
it. There are studies that indicate that even animals are affected adversely by these 
transmission lines. So, 1 am wondering why anyone would put this kind of a dangerous 
iine right over the heads of the population of Chardon. We now have a lovely view in all 
directions; please don't spoil it and disturb all the wildlife we see in our bacl̂ rard. 

Chardon will be ruined if this plan is implemented! Please cancel the plans and put it 
somewhere more appropriate. 

Thank you for your time, 

A. Huckaby John R. Huckaby, Jr. / 
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